
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lucas Fass [mailto:lfass@wisc.edu]  
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 11:43 AM 
To: Lamberty, Kelli 
Subject: RE: Street Use Meeting - Wednesday, March 5, 2014 
 
Kelli, thanks again for your efforts in helping me and the rest of our executive boards in coming up with a plan that 
we can make happen. After we spoke on the phone yesterday, I sat down again with our president and the Madison 
campus Greek Life advisor, we focused on what is realistic for us and the city in the upcoming weeks. Here is what 
we came up with: 
 
On Saturday April 5th, 2014 we would like to block off one lane of Langdon Street from Wisconsin Ave to Frances 
Street and the Cul de Sac of Frances street. This is to do the Walk A Mile in Her Shoes event that we have been 
planning for some time. The day would look like this:  
 
 
11 AM: Block off West Bound lane of Langdon Street to Frances 
1130AM-12 PM: (noon): Check in tables set up for walkers to congregate and put on shoes located at the beginning 
of closure by Wisconsin Ave. 
12:30PM: Walk begins from Wisconsin Ave and proceeds to Frances Street --As soon as walkers clear the first 
area, Wisconsin and subsequent streets will be opened. 
1:00-1:15: Walkers finish at the Cul de Sac on N Frances outside of the Campus Inn and StateSider. 
--All other road blocks taken down and streets opened.  
1:15-3: Cul de Sac on Frances remains closed for walkers and other Greek Members to socialize and have food 
together. All food will be provided and heated by butane gel lighters. Trash will be removed by volunteers. 
3PM Clean up and remove blocks from Frances Street 
 
 
I look forward to hearing your thoughts, thank you. 
 
-- 
Lucas F. Fass 
lfass@wisc.edu 
2015 Pharmacology and Toxicology 
Interfraternity Council Vice President of Internal Affairs Sigma Alpha Epsilon-Philanthropy Chair UWHC Advance 
Medical Directives Phi Delta Chi-Member 
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